
MADELEY RANCH PTA 

ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING MINUTES 

Wednesday, May 5, 2021 

 

 
Jessie Yeager open the meeting at 9:08.  A quorum was present. 

 

Those who attended were, Jessie Yeager, Courtney Dunkin, Shelby Smith, Lisa Keating, 

Chelsea Oler, Stacy Galindo, Katie Funk and Kerri Kibby. 

 

Principal’s Update – Shelby Smith 

**Shade was purchased – Thank you PTA for your contributions 

**CIA of Walden has agree to help us in some capacity with the upkeep of the playgrounds 

**Lakeside dental is willing to help us out financially with the outside classroom 

**Summer camps are going to be offered this summer, so watch for more information  

**A BIG  thank you to PTA for providing a great Staff Appreciation Week!!    

 

Treasure Report – Courtney Dunkin – See attached 

 

Yearbook – please send pictures to mreyearbook@gmail.com 

 

Flags – Chelsea Kimbrough 

**The local Masonic Lodge is going to take on 10 routes  

**There will be a workday, so be on the lookout for more information 

**Currently with have 725 flags out for subscription 

**We need to work on advertising – Several social media outlets are being looked into 

 

New Business  

We have an opening for the 2021-22 VP board position  

Jessie presented the opportunity to the attendees - Paula West was interested and accepted 

the position. 

Chelsea Oler accepted the Volunteer Coordinator position. 

Open positions – Flag/Co flag chair 

 

Upcoming dates 

May 10 – Chalk the walk – 5:00pm 

May 11 – STAAR 3rd & 4th - Math  

May 12 – STAAR 3rd & 4th – Reading 

May 13 – STAAR 5th – Science 

May 14 – Movie Day for 5th grade 

May 19, 20 and 21– Kinder Graduation 9:30am reed newsletter for more info 

May 24 and 25(last day) – Early release – 1:00     
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